
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESCHEDULED MEETING OF THE MEMBERS 

 OF 

THE ILLINOIS HOUSING DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

 

 
The November 15, 2024, regular meeting of the Members of the Illinois 

Housing Development Authority has been rescheduled.  The meeting has been 

rescheduled to be held on Friday, November 22, 2024 at 11:00 A.M. in the office of 

the Illinois Housing Development Authority, 111 East Wacker Drive, Suite 1000, 

Chicago, Illinois. 

 

 

 

 

  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 


